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Fact Sheet

Are you bringing your forklift to Epping?

Here’s what you need 
to know

Vehicle Registration

Businesses have been sent a ‘Forklifts at Epping’ 
form with all the details you need to send us.  
This form is also available on the MMA website. 

Complete this form and return it to the 
MMA as soon as possible.

Once you’ve returned this form, your forklift 
registration will automatically be transferred 
across, including the annual registration fee. 

What happens if I don’t return 
my form?

Your registration will be cancelled. 

Without a Melbourne Market forklift plate 
registration, your forklift will not be allowed on 
market land. 

Got a new forklift you’re bringing 
to Epping?

All new forklifts for Epping will need to be 
registered via the existing forklift registration 
process. We’ve also enclosed a copy of this form 
for you.

Not bringing your forklift/s to 
Epping?

No worries! You don’t need to do anything. 

LPG registration

Refuelling at the market 

The new Market has two LPG fuel stations.  
The Northern LPG station is operated by the 
MMA and the Southern LPG station is operated 
by Fresh State. 

To use the Northern LPG fuel station near  
forklift storage EFS1, you will require a MMA  
LPG Tag which you will receive if you selected  
to register for a tag on the enclosed Forklifts  
at Epping form.

How will I be billed for LPG?

LPG will be billed monthly via your MMA 
customer account to your registered billing 
address. 

Forklift storage

Need forklift storage at Epping? Visit 
melbournemarkets.com.au/forklift-electric-
vehicle-storage/ for more information. 

Need more information?

Call the MMA on 9258 6100.


